
 

  

The President of the government of Andalusia, 
Manuel Chaves, met Enagás Chairman, Antonio 

Llardén, today   

•  Enagás will invest more than €311Mn from now until 2010. 

The President of the government of Andalusia, Manuel Chaves, met Enagás Chairman, 

Antonio Llardén, today. 

During the meeting, Antonio Llardén highlighted that in Andalusia Enagás currently has a 

regasification plant in Palos de la Frontera (Huelva), 1,777 kilometres of gas pipeline, 

seven transport centres and two compression stations. 

The Enagás Chairman confirmed that, as part of its Strategic Plan, the Company will 

invest over €311Mn in the region by 2010, primarily in the expansion of its regasification 

plant in Huelva and the 120 km section of the Almería-Chinchilla gas pipeline, which will 

connect Algeria with the Spanish gas system.   

The Company plans to build a fifth LNG storage tank at the Huelva plant with a capacity 

of 150,000 m3. 

In addition, Enagás has requested that the Ministry for Industry, Tourism and Commerce 

incorporate additional gas infrastructure entailing investment of over €382Mn in its new 

plan for the gas and electricity sectors. This infrastructure includes the 114 km Huercal 

Overa-Baza-Guadix gas pipeline, along with the Almería-Adra, Nerja-Adra, Cartama-

Rincón de la Victoria-Nerja and Huelva-Almendralejo pipelines. The draft of the new plan 

also envisages the construction of a sixth storage tank with capacity of 150,000 m3 and 

an increase in emission capacity from 1,350,000 m3 (n)/h to 1,650,000 m3 (n)/h. 

This meeting with the President of Andalusia forms part of a series of visits Antonio 

Llardén is making to those regions where Enagás is present or has plans to develop 

significant infrastructure. 
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